Freedom of Information Act 2000 – The Animal Welfare (Licensing of Activities Involving Animals) (England) Regulations 2018.

Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
Please find attached a Freedom of Information request we are making to all English local authorities with regard to the new The Animal Welfare (Licensing of Activities Involving Animals) (England) Regulations 2018.

This request relates only to licences considered for ‘Selling animals as pets’ under Schedule 3 of the Regulations. 

We believe the Regulations and associated Guidance notes for conditions for selling animals as pets are much more burdensome for both local authorities and businesses and we are interested to understand how the implementation of the new procedures has impacted on local authorities and the greater number of businesses now subject to the new regime. We intend to use the information gathered through this FOI request in talks with the Department for Environment, Food and Rural Affairs (Defra) in the Spring with the aim of making the current guidance more effective and less burdensome for all involved. 

Answer: 
Please see attached Leicester City Council’s response to your questionnaire
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


